
You are invited to join us for lunch in Room 1, Church House on Friday 22  

February 2019 from 1:00 to 2:00 pm.   

If you would like to attend, please notify Fiona Millican at Lambeth Palace 

(fiona.millican@lambethpalace.org.uk) by Monday 21 January 2019, including 

your Surname and synod number if you have one and any dietary requirements. 

We are delighted to welcome The Most Reverend Zacharie Masimango Katanda 

(Archbishop of  the Province de L'Eglise Anglicane Du Congo and Bishop of  Kindu), The 

Most Reverend Dr Prem Chand Singh (Moderator of  the Church of  North India), and 

The Most Reverend Stephen Than Myint Oo (Archbishop of  the Church of  the 

Province of  Myanmar)  as observers to the General Synod of  the Church of  England from 

20 to 23 February 2019. 

 

Following the Synod’s affirmation of  Companion Links between the Church of  England’s 

dioceses and other parts of  the Anglican Communion at the February 2018 group of  

sessions, we are inviting you to share experiences of  the joys and challenges of  links 

across the worldwide Church. 

Connecting Across the  
Body of Christ 

  


